






March 24, 2020


President and Members of Council
City Council

 
 							RE:  Deed Restriction
						                     Paulson and Wightman Parks


Dear President and Council Members:
Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor, the Director of Finance and the Director of the Department of Public Works, to place a Deed Restriction upon Paulson Park and Wightman Park, as required by the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources (DCNR) which provided funds for the Paulson Park and Wightman Park Redevelopment.   
  The Deed Restriction, intended to ensure that the property will be used for recreational purposes, is required by the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources (DCNR) as a condition for the funds it provided for the Paulson Park and Wightman Park Redevelopment.  

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.
		

Sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Michael Gable, CPRP
Director

MG/CH/CG/cjg



